
Executive Summary 

 

Inreach and Congregational Care Committee Meeting 

February 10, 2022 

In person and via Zoom 

 

1.  Topics discussed 

 a. Considered December and January metrics 

 b. Welcomed two new members to the committee - Judy Liliensiek 
and Brian Wilmot. 

 c. Asked committee members to prayerfully consider taking on the 
role of Vice Chair. 

 d. Starting at our April meeting our agenda will include a report from 
our board representative, Vern Andren, on Board actions and activities. 

 e. Noted the updates on baptismal cards and the Meal Train Ministry.  
The Card Ministry team will make a supply of cards to be sent in recognition of 
first-year baptism anniversaries.  Jessica connected Polly Carter with Ronda 
Beggs so they can explore how to move forward with the Meal Train Ministry. 

 f. Continued discussion of the possibility of a new printed church 
directory.  Recognized that the project would not be possible in 2022 because of 
Covid issues and staff shortages.  The committee members will generate more 
questions and ideas for further discussion at the April meeting.  Vern will ask 
Rick Blum if he has any information about what cost is involved if we work with a 
company such as Lifetouch. 

 g. Noted the April meeting date will be April 7th because the second 
Thursday is Maundy Thursday. 

 

2.  No request for board approval 


